
  

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

GNOHA and Community Partners to Hold Press 
Conference Tuesday, Oct. 30th Announcing 

Upcoming Put Housing First March  

NEW ORLEANS - The Greater New Orleans Housing Alliance (GNOHA), 
alongside local community partners and housing advocates, will hold 
a press conference on Tuesday, Oct. 30, at 10 a.m. on the front steps of 
City Hall to announce the upcoming Put Housing First March. Organizers of the 
march, which will take place on Saturday, Nov. 3 at 10:30 a.m. in Congo Square, 
hope to raise awareness and increase community involvement in fighting the city's 
affordable housing crisis. Media are encouraged to attend the press event for more 
details and on-site interviews with key spokespersons. 
 
WHO: GNOHA President & HousingNOLA Executive Director Andreanecia 
Morris, Executive Director of The Committee for a Better New Orleans Keith 
Twitchell, CEO & Founder of Next Generation Academy Dr. Bethel Cager, Hand by 
Hand homeowner Nia Davis, and more 
 
WHAT: Press conference to announce details and important information 
regarding the upcoming Put Housing First March  
 
WHEN: Tuesday, Oct. 30, 2018, at 10 a.m. 
 
WHERE: Front steps of City Hall, 1300 Perdido St., NOLA 70130 
 
For more information on the upcoming Put Housing First press event and march, 
click here. 

 

https://www.gnoha.org/main/Put_Housing_First_Rally_and_March


### 
 
 
About GNOHA 
Since its creation in 2007, GNOHA has sought to create change in the Greater New Orleans 
community through public policy advocacy and public education. The collaborative advocates for 
the preservation and production of affordable housing for people within the Greater New Orleans 
metropolitan region and places a special emphasis on the needs of the most vulnerable in society - 
seniors, people with disabilities, veterans, low-wage workers and low-income families. 

 

http://www.gnoha.org/main/home

